










“How much does God love you?” 
Response: “To infinity and beyond!!!”  
This is the phrase Mrs. Mary Dallara uses to begin 
her First Communion students’ class. 
 
For Mary, the greatest joy of teaching was the kids. 
The following quote inspired her throughout the 
years: 
 

Sometimes God Has a Kid’s Face 
 

I didn’t know… 
 How many times I would pray, 
 “God be with me” 
I didn’t know… 
 I’d laugh so much 
I didn’t know… 
 I’d learn so much 
I didn’t know… 
 That in serving our kids, I would give more than I 

had, and receive so much more than I gave 
I didn’t know… 

  
 Partial quote from Sr. Mary Rose McGeady Daughter of Charity of St. Vincent de Paul 

 

Claire Bouquet has been teaching EFF classes at 
St. Bart’s for the past 11 years. Like Mary, Claire 
just really enjoys the kids and likes feeling that 
she’s helping out such a wonderful parish. But at 
her age, she feels it’s time to retire! 
 
“I just really love the First Graders; they are like 
little sponges,” Claire noted. “I tell them that God 
knows how many hairs are on their head and they 
start counting!” 
 
Claire did comment that if people knew how 
fulfilling being a catechist was, they would be 
signing up quickly. Even on the days that she was 
really tired and had to drag herself to class, Claire 
said that she would always go home happy. 
 
God Bless both Mary and Claire and we thank 
them for their years of service to our EFF program. 
They will both be greatly missed. 

THANK YOU TO TWO BELOVED CATECHISTS 
MARY DALLARA  AND  CLAIRE BOUQUET 

We are in need of new catechists! If you or someone you know would like to be a catechist, please contact 
Rachael Smit at rachael@barts.org or (650) 347-0701, ext. 215 or Father Mike at ext. 213. 


